Monday 13thJuly

Well…the week has arrived! Your final week in primary school. Wow! Of course, this is not what we would have envisioned at the start of the year but this is a time to celebrate! Think of all the memories over the years – your friends, your teachers, the trips!
And now look forward – you are beginning a whole new journey. A journey in which you will make new friends, meet new teachers and perhaps go on trips that are even further afield than Tatton Park!
We have said it in your school reports but here we go again – we wish you the best of luck with the rest of your lives. Please come back and let us know how you are getting on…
Goodbye, Class of 2020!
Your final task!
This week, we are uploading the whole of the Anywhere Island powerpoint. We have been looking at this in school over the last few weeks. Please choose any of the lessons from the powerpoint as your final task.
Maybe you would like to design your own flag and write the words to your national anthem?
Perhaps you would rather design a new species of animal that is peculiar to your island?
Or what about creating a tourist brochure to advertise your island as ‘the place to go’? In school, we have had the most incredible hotels being built with slides straight into swimming pools and zip wires across the island!
Whatever you choose – enjoy it!

[bookmark: _GoBack]
